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This article originally published in May 2013 NCWLF Newsletter. 

Chapter 75 Journey to Kitty Hawk 

On Saturday April 20th, nine 

planes and  twelve chapter 

75 members departed from 

Stevens Point Airport for the 

2nd Journey Trip.  Our goal 

was to fly to Kills Devil Air-

port, Kitty Hawk, North Caro-

lina.  With gracious tailwinds 

and fair weather, all nine 

planes, pilots and passengers 

arrived at the destination of 

Kitty Hawk.  Expanded details 

of the Journey trip story in 

next months newsletter ad-

dition. 

Arrival of 12 Chapter 75 members at the Wright Memorial in Kitty Hawk, North Carolina. 

Back row l-r Larry and Mary Gordon, Dave Meyer, Paul Buss, Lyle Banser, Brian Krueger 

Front row l-r Jim Jaeger, Larry Wenning, Karen Krueger, Steve Krueger, Mary Banser, Jim 

Shnowske 


